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       News-sHEET               november 2015
This will be the last news-sheet for 2015 so, if we don’t see you at the November meeting – a Happy Christmas to you all and a prosperous New Year!

There are a few 2016 events list on the web site so if you know of any dates, please let me know and I can put them there in plenty of time. 

The Christmas/New Year meal will be held on Sunday 3rd January 2016 at the Bradfield Manger, sitting down at 1.00pm. I have 31 people interested so far but there can be more spaces booked if you want to come. I have shown the choices below again but a lot of you already have the menu. The meal is £21.50 per person.

Most of you coming along have let me know your choices, but I am waiting for Jeff Hunter, Mike Butcher, Karen and Harvey plus Dan Warnack to let me know what they want. I hope that Les W. and Pauline are coming and I need your choices please.

 Starters:1.Leek & potato soup.2.Prawn & smoked salmon cocktail.3.Red Thai chicken curry & rice.4.Duck & orange pate.  
Main: 1. Roast Norfolk Turkey. 2. Beef stroganoff. 3. Cod, smoked haddock & leek en papillote. 4. Luxury nut loaf.

Desserts: 1.Christmas pudding, 2.Zesty lemon cheesecake. 3. Christmas mess. 4.Mango & orange sorbet basket.5. Cheese & biscuits.  

Memberships and Finances:  
The final membership for 2015 is 60.

We will be keeping the membership fees at £15 single of £18 for family membership and if anybody wants to join for 2016, just let me know and your cards will be issued. 
The current account has £1,161.30 in it, the same as last month. Should anybody wish to see an interim account concerning the finances, ask Richard. 
Events: 
As mentioned earlier, please let me know of any events you want noted on the web site for next year.

Club clothing:
Thank you all for your orders at the last meeting and I am informed that all but one are completed and I will have these at the November meeting for you. If there are any more orders, please let me know what you would like and I can email you the list of garments for you to choose from. Can anybody who wants something please let me know as soon as possible so that we can get them before Christmas.

T-shirts are £9.50, Polo shirts are either £10.50 or £15.00, Sweat shirts £11.25, £12.50 or £13.75, Fleeces £16.00, Hoodies £13.50, Zoodies £18.00. All prices include VAT.

There are a variety of colours available for the garment and you can choose your own colours for the logo as well.

Other: 

Still for sale! We have Jane De’ath’s 2001 Cooper Sport 500 (this is number 316) “lovingly kept for dry weekend Summers only”. It is Tahiti Blue and can be yours for £11,900. Let me know if you are interested as I have all the details, or check out the web site “Trading Post”. A recent addition to the Minis for sale is a 1989 Mayfair with various additions – check it out on the website if you are interested – it is only £2,000 – a bargain!

The very latest edition is a 1963 Mini which has to be looked at – check out the web-site.

If anybody else wants to come to the Club dinner on 3rd January 2016, please let me know as soon as possible.

Thanks and hope you all join us next year.
